
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

29th January 2024 

 

Reminder: We are a nut-free school 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We are officially a nut-free school.  

 

We have a number of children in the school with a severe nut allergy and I am sure 

you can appreciate the need for the safety of the children above all else.  

 

Our kitchen operates under this policy, which also applies to packed lunches and all 

other food products brought onto the school site.  

 

The nut-free policy means that as well as nuts, things like Peanut Butter, Nutella and 

snack bars containing nuts, cannot come into school.  

 

Many thanks for your support with this.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher  
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